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Not Recommended for New Designs: ERJ-1GCF and ERJ-1GEF Series
NRFND.PG24.11.06.2014 11/06/14

About this Notice: | Older Panasonic Halogen type resistors are not recommended for new design in favor of
moving to Halogen free type resistors.

Features: | The ERJ-1GCF series is being replaced with the ERJ-1GMF series and the ERJ-1GEF series
is being replaced with the ERJ-1GNF series

Effective Date: | 11/07/14
Affected Parts and/or Replacements: | See Attached.

Datasheet(s): | See Attached.

Notes:

Relays & Connectors - + Circuit Protection - - Sensors Panasonic Industrial Devices Sales Company of America
Industrial Automation - Resistors & Inductors - Semiconductors - Wireless Connectivity |~ Two Riverfront Plaza, Newark, NJ 07102



